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shelf, it is really problematic. This is why we offer the book compilations in this
website. It will categorically ease you to see guide A Lot Like Love Fbi Us
Attorney 2 Julie James as you such as.
By searching the title, publisher, or authors of guide you essentially want, you
can discover them rapidly. In the house, workplace, or perhaps in your method can
be all best place within net connections. If you mean to download and install the A
Lot Like Love Fbi Us Attorney 2 Julie James, it is agreed easy then, since
currently we extend the associate to buy and create bargains to download and
install A Lot Like Love Fbi Us Attorney 2 Julie James in view of that simple!

The Birthday Party Stanley N. Alpert 2008-01-02 On January 21, 1998, the night
before his thirty-eighth birthday, federal prosecutor Stanley N. Alpert was
kidnapped off the streets of Manhattan by a car full of gun-toting thugs looking to
use his ATM card. He ended up blindfolded in a Brooklyn apartment as his captors
changed their plans, alternately threatening him and his family, seeking legal
advice, expounding on the "gangsta" life, and offering him the services of their
prostitute girlfriends as a birthday present. All the while, Alpert, still
blindfolded, talked with them, played on their attitudes and fears, and memorized
every detail he could in the event that he ever managed to get out of there alive.
Filled with immediacy, drama, and extraordinary characters, The Birthday Party
reads like a thriller-but every word is true.
Catch Me If You Can Frank W. Abagnale 2002-11-19 The uproarious, bestselling true
story of the world's most sought-after con man, immortalized by Leonardo DiCaprio
in DreamWorks' feature film of the same name, from the author of Scam Me If You
Can. Frank W. Abagnale, alias Frank Williams, Robert Conrad, Frank Adams, and
Robert Monjo, was one of the most daring con men, forgers, imposters, and escape
artists in history. In his brief but notorious criminal career, Abagnale donned a
pilot's uniform and copiloted a Pan Am jet, masqueraded as the supervising resident
of a hospital, practiced law without a license, passed himself off as a college
sociology professor, and cashed over $2.5 million in forged checks, all before he
was twenty-one. Known by the police of twenty-six foreign countries and all fifty
states as "The Skywayman," Abagnale lived a sumptuous life on the lam—until the law
caught up with him. Now recognized as the nation's leading authority on financial
foul play, Abagnale is a charming rogue whose hilarious, stranger-than-fiction
international escapades, and ingenious escapes-including one from an airplane-make
Catch Me If You Can an irresistible tale of deceit.
The Murder of Marilyn Monroe Jay Margolis 2016-09-20 A New York Times Best Seller!
Since Marilyn Monroe died among suspicious circumstances on the night of August 4,
1962, there have been queries and theories, allegations and investigations, but no
definitive evidence about precisely what happened and who was involved . . . until
now. In The Murder of Marilyn Monroe: Case Closed, renowned MM expert Jay Margolis
and New York Times bestselling author Richard Buskin finally lay to rest more than
fifty years of wild speculation and misguided assertions by actually naming, for
the first time, the screen goddess’s killer while utilizing the testimony of eyewitnesses to exactly what took place inside her house on Fifth Helena Drive in Los
Angeles’ Brentwood neighborhood. Implicating Bobby Kennedy in the commission of
Marilyn’s murder, this is the first book to name the LAPD officers who accompanied

the US Attorney General to her home, provide details about how the Kennedys used
bribes to silence one of the ambulance drivers, and specify how the subsequent
cover-up was aided by a noted pathologist’s outrageous lies. This blockbuster
volume blows the lid off the world’s most notorious and talked-about celebrity
death, and in the process exposes not only the truth about an iconic star’s tragic
final hours, but also how a legendary American politician used powerful resources
to protect what many still perceive as his untarnished reputation. Skyhorse
Publishing, as well as our Arcade imprint, are proud to publish a broad range of
books for readers interested in history--books about World War II, the Third Reich,
Hitler and his henchmen, the JFK assassination, conspiracies, the American Civil
War, the American Revolution, gladiators, Vikings, ancient Rome, medieval times,
the old West, and much more. While not every title we publish becomes a national
bestseller, we are committed to books on subjects that are sometimes overlooked and
to authors whose work might not otherwise find a home.
Hard and Fast Erin McCarthy 2009-05-05 The sequel to Flat-Out Sexy, starring a bad
boy race car driver hero who's met his match-from a hot USA Today bestselling
author. Grad student Imogen Wilson realizes she's hit on the perfect thesis for her
sociology degree. If she follows the so-called "rules" on how to get a man, can she
steer her way into the world and hearts of stock race car drivers, and establish
their dating- and mating-patterns? Although sexy and reckless racer Ty McCordle is
the ideal test subject, Imogen knows that for the sake of science, she can't give
in to her growing attraction for him. Yet he's the one who's chasing after her, and
Imogen realizes that she actually wants to be caught. A southern gentleman like Ty
will satisfy all her curiosity-and make all the risks worthwhile...
Girl From Mars Julie Cohen 2009-07-09 A truly out-of-this-world romance from
Little Black Dress star Julie Cohen I, Philomena Desdemona Brown, do solemnly swear
to forsake all romantic relationships... It's not like the vow, made by Fil and her
three nerdy male best friends, seemed much of a big deal at the time. Frankly, Fil
wouldn't know romance if it hit her in the face, and with her real love being her
artist job at Girl from Mars, the comic whose heroine has never had a love
interest, she doesn't exactly mind being relationship-free anyway. Until her world
is rocked to its core when one of her long-standing quartet and Girl from Mars
herself both unexpectedly fall in love. Is it time to give in to temptation and
finally fall in love?
In Hoffa's Shadow Jack Goldsmith 2019-09-24 "The Irishman is great art . . . but
it is not, as we know, great history . . . Frank Sheeran . . . surely didn’t kill
Hoffa . . . But who pulled the trigger? . . . For some of the real story, and for a
great American tale in itself, you want to go to Jack Goldsmith’s book, In Hoffa’s
Shadow.” —Peggy Noonan, The Wall Street Journal "In Hoffa’s Shadow is compulsively
readable, deeply affecting, and truly groundbreaking in its re-examination of the
Hoffa case . . . a monumental achievement." —James Rosen, The Wall Street Journal
As a young man, Jack Goldsmith revered his stepfather, longtime Jimmy Hoffa
associate Chuckie O’Brien. But as he grew older and pursued a career in law and
government, he came to doubt and distance himself from the man long suspected by
the FBI of perpetrating Hoffa’s disappearance on behalf of the mob. It was only
years later, when Goldsmith was serving as assistant attorney general in the George
W. Bush administration and questioning its misuse of surveillance and other powers,
that he began to reconsider his stepfather, and to understand Hoffa’s true legacy.
In Hoffa’s Shadow tells the moving story of how Goldsmith reunited with the
stepfather he’d disowned and then set out to unravel one of the twentieth century’s
most persistent mysteries and Chuckie’s role in it. Along the way, Goldsmith
explores Hoffa’s rise and fall and why the golden age of blue-collar America came
to an end, while also casting new light on the century-old surveillance state, the
architects of Hoffa’s disappearance, and the heartrending complexities of love and
loyalty.

Unlawful Contact Pamela Clare 2008 While investigating the disappearance Megan,
who is on the run from the law with her newborn daughter, journalist Sophie Alton's
search leads her to Megan's brother, a convicted killer, who becomes her greatest
ally as she tries to find the truth.
About That Night Julie James 2012-04-03 From the New York Times bestselling Julie
James--a delicious new romance featuring a beautiful Assistant U.S. Attorney who
has some unfinished business with a brash billionaire heir. For fans of Susan
Mallery and Rachel Gibson. HE’S PLAYING GAMES Though Rylann Pierce tried to fight
the sparks she felt for billionaire heir Kyle Rhodes the night they met, their
sizzling chemistry was undeniable. But after being stood up on their first date,
Rylann never expected to see him again. So when she finds herself face to face with
Kyle in a courthouse nine years later, she’s stunned. More troubling to the
beautiful Assistant U.S. Attorney is that she’s still wildly attracted to him. BUT
SHE’S MAKING THE RULES Just released from prison, Kyle Rhodes isn’t thrilled to be
the star witness in a high-profile criminal case—but when Rylann comes knocking at
his door, he finds she may be the one lawyer he can’t say no to. Still as gorgeous
and sharp-tongued as ever, she lays down the law: she doesn’t mix business with
pleasure. But Kyle won’t give up on something he wants—and what he wants is the one
woman he’s never forgotten. . .
Admission Julie Buxbaum 2022-02 "Originally published in hardcover in the United
States by Delacorte Press, an imprint of Random House Children's Books, a division
of Penguin Random House LLC, New York, in 2020"--Title page verso.
A Lot Like Love Julie James 2011-03-01 An FBI agent and an heiress have to get up
close and personal on an undercover assignment in this thrilling romance from the
author of The Thing About Love. As the daughter of a billionaire and the owner of
the city’s top wine store, Jordan Rhodes is invited to the most exclusive parties
in Chicago. But there’s only one party the FBI wants to crash: the charity fundraiser of a famous restaurateur, who also happens to launder money for the mob. In
exchange for her brother’s release from prison, Jordan is going to be there—with a
date supplied by the Bureau. As the top undercover agent in Chicago, Nick McCall
has one rule: never get personal. This “date” with Jordan Rhodes is merely an
assignment—one they’re both determined to pull off even if they can’t be together
for five minutes before the sarcasm and sparks begin to fly. But when Nick’s
investigation is compromised, he and Jordan have no choice but to pretend they’re a
couple, and what starts out as a simple assignment begins to feel a lot like
something more...
The Mueller Report Robert S. Mueller 2019-04-26 This is the full Mueller Report,
as released on April 18, 2019, by the U.S. Department of Justice. A reprint of the
report exactly as it was issued by the government, it is without analysis or
commentary from any other source and with nothing subtracted except for the
material redacted by the Department of Justice. The mission of the Mueller
investigation was to examine Russian interference in the 2016 Presidential
election, consisting of possible links, or "collusion," between the Donald Trump
campaign and the Russian government of Vladimir Putin as well as any allegations of
obstruction of justice in this regard. It was also intended to detect and
prosecute, where warranted, any other crimes that surfaced during the course of the
investigation. The report consists of a detailed summary of the various
investigations and inquiries that the Special Counsel and colleagues carried out in
these areas. The investigation was initiated in the aftermath of the firing of FBI
Director James Comey by Donald Trump on May 9, 2017. The FBI, under Director Comey,
had already been investigating links between Russia and the Trump campaign. Mueller
submitted his report to Attorney General William Barr on March 22, 2019, and the
Department of Justice released the redacted report one month later.
It Happened One Wedding Julie James 2015-08-04 ~Shortlisted for the ALA’s 2015
Reading List for Best Romance A whirlwind wedding leads to love in this New York

Times bestseller from the award-winning Julie James. After a humiliating end to her
engagement, investment banker Sidney Sinclair is done with commitment-phobic men.
But when her sister winds up engaged after a brief courtship, Sidney is thrown into
close contact with exactly the kind of sexy playboy she wants to avoid—the gorgeous
best man. She’s stuck with him, for better or worse, until her sister walks down
the aisle, but that doesn’t mean she has to give in to his smooth advances, no
matter how tempting they are . . .
Half-Past Dawn Richard Doetsch 2012-07-31 Waking up with suspicious injuries and
no memory of the previous night, attorney Harper Keller is horrified to discover
that he has been reported murdered and that his wife is missing. By the bestselling author of The 13th Hour.
Love Irresistibly Julie James 2013-04-02 From the New York Times bestselling Julie
James--a smart, sexy novel that brings together a former football star turned
prosecutor and a beautiful restaurant executive who's been burned one too many
times by romance. For fans of Susan Mallery and Rachel Gibson. HE’S USED TO GETTING
WHAT HE WANTS... A former football star and one of Chicago’s top prosecutors,
Assistant U.S. Attorney Cade Morgan will do anything to nail a corrupt state
senator, which means he needs Brooke Parker’s help. As general counsel for a
restaurant company, she can get a bug to the senator’s table at one of her fivestar restaurants so the FBI can eavesdrop on him. All Cade has to do is convince
Brooke to cooperate—and he’s not afraid to use a little charm, or the power of his
office, to do just that. AND WHAT HE WANTS IS HER A savvy businesswoman, Brooke
knows she needs to play ball with the U.S. Attorney’s office—even if it means
working with Cade. No doubt there’s a sizzling attraction beneath all their
sarcastic quips, but Brooke is determined to keep things casual. Cade agrees—until
a surprising turn of events throws his life into turmoil, and he realizes that he
wants more than just a good time from the one woman with whom he could fall
terrifyingly, irresistibly in love. . .
The Client John Grisham 2010 A US State Senator is dead, and 11-year-old Mark Sway
is the only one who knows where the body is hidden. The FBI want him to tell them
where it is at whatever cost to Mark and his family. The killer wants him silenced
forever. Reggie Love has been practising law for less than five years. Only she can
save Mark from these twin threats. Together they must take on the might of the
State and the wiles of a cold-blooded killer. 'Hard to put down' Daily Telegraph
'Take it from me, this man Grisham spins a damned good yarn and is going to be
around for a long, long time' Time Out 'It's gripping enough to be best read in
daylight' Sunday Express
Something About You Julie James 2010-03-02 There's something about the New York
Times bestselling Julie James... FATE HAS THROWN TWO SWORN ENEMIES... Of all the
hotel rooms rented by all the adulterous politicians in Chicago, female Assistant
U.S. Attorney Cameron Lynde had to choose the one next to 1308, where some hot-andheavy lovemaking ends in bloodshed. And of all the FBI agents in Illinois, it had
to be Special Agent Jack Pallas who gets assigned to this high-profile homicide.
The same Jack Pallas who still blames Cameron for a botched crackdown three years
ago—and nearly ruining his career… …INTO EACH OTHER'S ARMS Work with Cameron Lynde?
Are they kidding? Maybe, Jack thinks, this is some kind of welcome-back prank after
his stint away from Chicago. But it’s no joke: the pair is going to have to put
their rocky past behind them and focus on the case at hand. That is, if they can
cut back on the razor-sharp jibes—and smother the flame of their sizzling-hot
sexual tension…
Cuff Me Lauren Layne 2016-03-29 Meet New York's Finest-three hot brothers sworn to
protect and serve the city they love . . . and the women who've stolen their
hearts. Vincent Moretti is one of the NYPD's top homicide detectives-and one of the
most eligible bachelors in town. His family, however, thinks he should date his
longtime partner, Jill-a sassy, sexy, smart-mouthed blonde who drives him

absolutely crazy. Behind the quiet authority, tough-guy demeanor, and dark aviator
glasses lies a man with a big soul-and a hard body that can soften any girl's
heart. After years as his coworker, Jill Henley has given up hope that anything
could happen between her and Vin. Besides, loving him would break all the rules.
But seeing Jill with someone else triggers feelings in Vincent he never knew he
had. Now he'll have to stop playing good cop/bad cop-and find a way to convince her
to be his partner for life. . .
Cream and Punishment Susannah Nix 2022-01-18 She’s not just my ex-girlfriend.
She’s my new coworker. I knew Lucy Dillard was The One the first time I met her.
Yes, I’m enough of a sap to believe in love at first sight. When I fell for Lucy, I
fell hard. Everything was great between us—until the moment she dumped me. Now I
just want to forget about her. Instead, I’m stuck staring at her face all day. But
I need this job, so I’ll find a way to be civil and professional. There’s just one
small problem: I’m nowhere close to being over her. First, we were lovers. Then
enemies. Now we’re trying to work together. I didn’t set out to break Tanner King’s
heart, but you know what they say about the road to hell. I’ve got too many
responsibilities and no room in my life for love. I can deal with Tanner’s
resentment until he starts working at the desk directly across from mine.
Obviously, a truce of some kind is required. We’re both grownups. We can handle
this situation like professionals. There’s only one thing threatening this fragile
peace we’ve negotiated: all these inconvenient feelings I apparently still have for
him. Cream and Punishment is book #2 in the King Family series set in the small
town of Crowder, Texas, home of the King’s Creamery ice cream company. Each book is
a standalone, full-length contemporary romance that follows one of the six King
siblings as they find and fight for love.
The Suspect Kent Alexander 2019-11-12 The “intensively reported and fluidly
written” true-crime account of the heroic security guard accused of the 1996
Centennial Olympic Park bombing (Wall Street Journal). On July 27, 1996, security
guard Richard Jewell spotted a suspicious bag in Atlanta’s Centennial Olympic Park,
the town square of the 1996 Summer Games. Inside was a bomb, the largest of its
kind in FBI and ATF history. The bomb detonated amid a crowd of fifty thousand
people. But thanks to Jewell, it only wounded 111 and killed two, not the untold
scores who would have otherwise died. Yet seventy-two hours later, the FBI turned
Jewell from a national hero into their main suspect. The decision not only changed
Jewell’s life, it let the true bomber roam free to strike again. Today, most of
what we remember of this tragedy is wrong. In a triumph of investigative
journalism, former U.S. Attorney Kent Alexander and reporter Kevin Salwen
reconstruct events before, during, and after the bombing. Drawn from law
enforcement evidence and the extensive personal records of key players—including
Richard himself—The Suspect, is a gripping story of domestic terrorism and an
innocent man’s fight to clear his name.
Homicide at Rough Point Peter Lance 2020-10-27 Cielo Drive cuts like a beautiful
scar along the bottom of a V-shaped canyon in the hills of Bel Air, off of
Benedict. In February, 1969, as she looked out on it from the red farmhouse at
10050 Cielo she and her husband Roman Polanski had just rented, Sharon had no way
of knowing that she only had 6 months to live. On the night of August 9th, members
of "The Manson Family" would invade that house and murder Sharon and three of her
closest friends. But strangely, half a year earlier, she'd had a brush with a
different killer. It happened after her younger sister Patti, then 11, looked
across at the ominous Spanish-Moorish estate Sharon called "The Haunted House." In
"Restless Souls," their remarkable memoir, Alisa Statmen and Brie Tate write that
Patti then hiked down and across Cielo, walking up to No. 1436 Bella Drive. There,
she encountered an open gate where white pillars bore the name: Falcon Lair. Once
the home of Rudolf Valentino, it had been purchased in 1953 by the fabulously
wealthy heiress Doris Duke. The wrought iron gates were open when Patti wandered

inside. Suddenly, she heard, the caretaker yell, "This is private property!"
Startled, she turned and lost her balance, skinning her knee, when just then, a
black limo pulled in. A tinted window went down and a tall woman in back lowered
her sunglasses to ask who she was. Once she ID'd herself as Patti, whose sister
Sharon lived "across in the red barn," Doris knew that this wasn't just any child.
She was the sibling of the hottest young star in town. So Doris snapped to the
caretaker, "Stop being such an ogre and bring Patti in, so we can clean those
scraps. And get me the Polanski's phone number." Later, the Duke staff was
bandaging Patti's knee when Sharon arrived, "nervously chewing her lower lip" and
apologizing to the blond billionaire who was the 3rd richest woman in the world
behind Queen Elizabeth & Queen Juliana. But by then, Sharon Tate was Hollywood
royalty herself; her husband Roman, coming off "Rosemary's Baby," was a kind of
cinematic prince. So why was she nervous? What would make her bite her lip in the
face of a woman whose caretaker's aggressive warning had caused her little sister
to draw blood? Since Sharon was killed that summer, we'll never know. But one thing
is clear: this wasn't the first time Sharon Tate had been pulled into Doris Duke's
orbit. 2 1/2 years earlier, one of Sharon's closest friends, Eduardo Tirella, had
been violently killed after Doris crushed him under a two-ton station wagon. At the
time, all of Eduardo's friends suspected he'd been murdered. The brutal stabbing of
Sharon Tate is the tragic tale of a young woman of great promise cut down in the
prime of life. But the same could be said for Eduardo, whose own Hollywood career
was just catching fire, when he told the possessive, heiress he was leaving her,
just minutes before she ran him down outside the gates of her Newport, RI estate.
Because she had the money and power, Doris Duke succeeded in effectively erasing
his death from the narrative of her troubled life. For more than 50 years, the real
truth behind what happened at Rough Point in 1966 has been hidden. Until now!
French Twist Roxanne St. Claire 2004-02-09 Following her white-hot debut novel,
Tropical Getaway, Roxanne St. Claire captures the passion and intrigue of France in
a dazzling romantic suspense adventure. Janine Coulter has just gotten her big
chance to prove herself, managing a prestigious exhibit at the Palace of Versailles
-- and Luc Tremont, the security specialist, is clearly trouble. He's making
decisions without her, under-cutting her authority. He's also too smooth, too
virile, too dangerously handsome, too...well...French! And Janine has the uneasy
suspicion he's not all that he seems. Luc resolutely ignores the powerful sizzle of
attraction he feels when he meets Janine -- the quintessential California girl with
her blond hair, blue eyes, and legs that seem to go on forever. But when thieves
steal priceless treasures from the exhibit, and Luc and Janine give chase across
the lush Burgundy countryside, their forced intimacy ignites the passion both have
tried to ignore. Luc wonders what will happen when Janine learns his true identity
-- but with dangerous men pursuing them, they may not live to find out....
Perversion of Justice Julie K. Brown 2021-07-20 The New York Times Bestseller “A
gripping journalistic procedural… Spotlight meets Erin Brockovich.” —Michelle
Goldberg, The New York Times “Julie K. Brown's important book offers not just a
definitive account of the Epstein case, but a compelling window into her own
experiences as a dogged reporter at a regional newspaper, facing off against
powerful interests set against her reporting.” —Ronan Farrow, Pulitzer Prizewinning author of Catch and Kill Dauntless journalist Julie K. Brown recounts her
uncompromising and risky investigation of Jeffrey Epstein's underage sex
trafficking operation, and the explosive reporting for the Miami Herald that
finally brought him to justice while exposing the powerful people and broken system
that protected him. For many years, billionaire Jeffrey Epstein's penchant for
teenage girls was an open secret in the high society of Palm Beach, Florida and
Upper East Side, Manhattan. Charged in 2008 with soliciting prostitution from
minors, Epstein was treated with unheard of leniency, dictating the terms of his
non-prosecution. The media virtually ignored the failures of the criminal justice

system, and Epstein's friends and business partners brushed the allegations aside.
But when in 2017 the U.S Attorney who approved Epstein's plea deal, Alexander
Acosta, was chosen by President Trump as Labor Secretary, reporter Julie K. Brown
was compelled to ask questions. Despite her editor's skepticism that she could add
a new dimension to a known story, Brown determined that her goal would be to track
down the victims themselves. Poring over thousands of redacted court documents,
traveling across the country and chasing down information in difficulty and
sometimes dangerous circumstances, Brown tracked down dozens of Epstein's victims,
now young women struggling to reclaim their lives after the trauma and shame they
had endured. Brown's resulting three-part series in the Miami Herald was one of the
most explosive news stories of the decade, revealing how Epstein ran a global sex
trafficking pyramid scheme with impunity for years, targeting vulnerable teens,
often from fractured homes and then turning them into recruiters. The outrage led
to Epstein's arrest, the disappearance and eventual arrest of his closest
accomplice Ghislaine Maxwell, and the resignation of Acosta. The financier's
mysterious suicide in a New York City jail cell prompted wild speculation about the
secrets he took to the grave-and whether his death was intentional or the result of
foul play. Tracking Epstein’s evolution from a college dropout to one of the most
successful financiers in the country—whose associates included Donald Trump, Prince
Andrew, and Bill Clinton—Perversion of Justice builds on Brown's original awardwinning series, showing the power of truth, the value of local reportage and the
tenacity of one woman in the face of the deep-seated corruption of powerful men.
Doing Justice Preet Bharara 2019-03-19 *A New York Times Bestseller* An important
overview of the way our justice system works, and why the rule of law is essential
to our survival as a society—from the one-time federal prosecutor for the Southern
District of New York, and host of the Doing Justice podcast. Preet Bharara has
spent much of his life examining our legal system, pushing to make it better, and
prosecuting those looking to subvert it. Bharara believes in our system and knows
it must be protected, but to do so, he argues, we must also acknowledge and allow
for flaws both in our justice system and in human nature. Bharara uses the many
illustrative anecdotes and case histories from his storied, formidable career—the
successes as well as the failures—to shed light on the realities of the legal
system and the consequences of taking action. Inspiring and inspiringly written,
Doing Justice gives us hope that rational and objective fact-based thinking,
combined with compassion, can help us achieve truth and justice in our daily lives.
Sometimes poignant and sometimes controversial, Bharara's expose is a thoughtprovoking, entertaining book about the need to find the humanity in our legal
system as well as in our society.
Chokehold Paul Butler 2018-09-18 Finalist for the 2018 National Council on Crime &
Delinquency’s Media for a Just Society Awards Nominated for the 49th NAACP Image
Award for Outstanding Literary Work (Nonfiction) A 2017 Washington Post Notable
Book A Kirkus Best Book of 2017 “Butler has hit his stride. This is a meditation, a
sonnet, a legal brief, a poetry slam and a dissertation that represents the full
bloom of his early thesis: The justice system does not work for blacks,
particularly black men.” —The Washington Post “The most readable and provocative
account of the consequences of the war on drugs since Michelle Alexander’s The New
Jim Crow . . . .” —The New York Times Book Review “Powerful . . . deeply informed
from a legal standpoint and yet in some ways still highly personal” —The Times
Literary Supplement (London) With the eloquence of Ta-Nehisi Coates and the
persuasive research of Michelle Alexander, a former federal prosecutor explains how
the system really works, and how to disrupt it Cops, politicians, and ordinary
people are afraid of black men. The result is the Chokehold: laws and practices
that treat every African American man like a thug. In this explosive new book, an
African American former federal prosecutor shows that the system is working exactly
the way it’s supposed to. Black men are always under watch, and police violence is

widespread—all with the support of judges and politicians. In his no-holds-barred
style, Butler, whose scholarship has been featured on 60 Minutes, uses new data to
demonstrate that white men commit the majority of violent crime in the United
States. For example, a white woman is ten times more likely to be raped by a white
male acquaintance than be the victim of a violent crime perpetrated by a black man.
Butler also frankly discusses the problem of black on black violence and how to
keep communities safer—without relying as much on police. Chokehold powerfully
demonstrates why current efforts to reform law enforcement will not create lasting
change. Butler’s controversial recommendations about how to crash the system, and
when it’s better for a black man to plead guilty—even if he’s innocent—are sure to
be game-changers in the national debate about policing, criminal justice, and race
relations.
The Thing About Love Julie James 2017-04-18 The New York Times bestselling author
of Suddenly One Summer blows the covers of two FBI agents who can’t hide who they
are from each other... FBI agents Jessica Harlow and John Shepherd have a past. The
former lawyer and cocky Army Ranger clashed during their training at Quantico and
gladly went their separate ways after graduating from the Academy. Six years later,
the last thing either of them expects is to be assigned to work as partners in a
high-profile undercover sting. For both of them, being paired with an old rival
couldn’t come at a worse time. Recently divorced from a Hollywood producer and
looking for a fresh start, Jessica is eager to prove herself at her new field
office. And John is just one case away from his dream assignment to the FBI’s elite
Hostage Rescue Team. In order to nail a corrupt Florida politician, they’ll have to
find a way to work together—a task that becomes even trickier when they’re forced
to hole up at a romantic beachfront resort as part of the investigation. Suddenly,
the heat behind their nonstop sparring threatens to make the job a lot more
complicated... READERS GUIDE INSIDE
Love Irresistibly Julie James 2013-04-02 From the New York Times bestselling Julie
James--a smart, sexy novel that brings together a former football star turned
prosecutor and a beautiful restaurant executive who's been burned one too many
times by romance. For fans of Susan Mallery and Rachel Gibson. HE’S USED TO GETTING
WHAT HE WANTS... A former football star and one of Chicago’s top prosecutors,
Assistant U.S. Attorney Cade Morgan will do anything to nail a corrupt state
senator, which means he needs Brooke Parker’s help. As general counsel for a
restaurant company, she can get a bug to the senator’s table at one of her fivestar restaurants so the FBI can eavesdrop on him. All Cade has to do is convince
Brooke to cooperate—and he’s not afraid to use a little charm, or the power of his
office, to do just that. AND WHAT HE WANTS IS HER A savvy businesswoman, Brooke
knows she needs to play ball with the U.S. Attorney’s office—even if it means
working with Cade. No doubt there’s a sizzling attraction beneath all their
sarcastic quips, but Brooke is determined to keep things casual. Cade agrees—until
a surprising turn of events throws his life into turmoil, and he realizes that he
wants more than just a good time from the one woman with whom he could fall
terrifyingly, irresistibly in love. . .
Suddenly One Summer Julie James 2015-06-02 From the New York Times bestselling
author of It Happened One Wedding comes a novel about a man and a woman whose
summer is about to get very, very hot... Divorce lawyer Victoria Slade has seen
enough unhappy endings to swear off marriage forever. That doesn't mean she's
opposed to casual dating—just not with her cocky new neighbor, who is as gorgeous
and tempting as he is off-limits. But once she agrees to take on his sister's case,
she's as determined to win as ever—even if that means teaming up with Ford...
Investigative journalist Ford Dixon is bent on finding the man who got his sister
pregnant and left her high and dry. He's willing to partner with Victoria, despite
the fact that the beautiful brunette gets under his skin like no other woman. He
might not be looking to settle down, but there's no denying the scorching

attraction between them. Still, the more time he spends with Victoria, the more he
realizes that the one woman as skeptical about love as he is might be the only
woman he could really fall for... “If you need a great read to throw in your beach
bag, make sure Suddenly One Summer is one of your choices.”—USA Today
Paper Cranes Julie James 2021-07-16 Cassie Caldwell is a confident and feisty
widow who isn't afraid to speak her mind, even while attempting to navigate her way
through the year after her young husband's accidental and sudden death. With the
help of her family and friends, Cassie finds herself in the process of getting her
life back on track and healing. Serendipitously, she receives a letter of
condolence from Matt Brooks, an acquaintance from high school. After reconnecting,
both Matt and Cassie begin to realize that they might be more than just old
classmates as they find themselves spending more time together and corresponding
regularly. Cassie attempts to move on from her husband and accept her new life
situation, while Matt comes to the conclusion that he is just as enamored with
Cassie as he always was. As their feelings deepen, Matt worries that he should
protect Cassie from her own growing affection until he can understand the best way
to move forward from his own past and explain it to Cassie.
Practice Makes Perfect Julie James 2009 When it comes to the laws of attraction,
there are no rules--and the battle between the sexes is about to make two lawyers
hot under the collar. Original.
Demon Angel Meljean Brook 2007-01-02 All hell breaks loose in Meljean Brook's
erotic, supernatural debut novel. Lilith, a demon, has spent 2,000 years tempting
men and guaranteeing their eventual damnation. That is, until she meets her
greatest temptation: the man whose life mission has been to kill her.
Politics Is for Power Eitan Hersh 2020-01-14 A brilliant condemnation of political
hobbyism—treating politics like entertainment—and a call to arms for well-meaning,
well-informed citizens who consume political news, but do not take political
action. Who is to blame for our broken politics? The uncomfortable answer to this
question starts with ordinary citizens with good intentions. We vote (sometimes)
and occasionally sign a petition or attend a rally. But we mainly “engage” by
consuming politics as if it’s a sport or a hobby. We soak in daily political gossip
and eat up statistics about who’s up and who’s down. We tweet and post and share.
We crave outrage. The hours we spend on politics are used mainly as pastime.
Instead, we should be spending the same number of hours building political
organizations, implementing a long-term vision for our city or town, and getting to
know our neighbors, whose votes will be needed for solving hard problems. We could
be accumulating power so that when there are opportunities to make a difference—to
lobby, to advocate, to mobilize—we will be ready. But most of us who are spending
time on politics today are focused inward, choosing roles and activities designed
for our short-term pleasure. We are repelled by the slow-and-steady activities that
characterize service to the common good. In Politics Is for Power, pioneering and
brilliant data analyst Eitan Hersh shows us a way toward more effective political
participation. Aided by political theory, history, cutting-edge social science, as
well as remarkable stories of ordinary citizens who got off their couches and took
political power seriously, this book shows us how to channel our energy away from
political hobbyism and toward empowering our values.
It Had to Be You Susan Elizabeth Phillips 2013-05-14 The Windy City isn't quite
ready for Phoebe Somerville—the outrageous, curvaceous New York knockout who has
just inherited the Chicago Stars football team. And Phoebe is definitely not ready
for the Stars' head coach, former gridiron legend Dan Calebow, a sexist jock
taskmaster with a one-track mind. Calebow is everything Phoebe abhors. And the sexy
new boss is everything Dan despises—a meddling bimbo who doesn't know a pigskin
from a pitcher's mound. So why is Dan drawn to the shameless sexpot like a heatseeking missile? And why does the coach's good ol' boy charm leave cosmopolitan
Phoebe feeling awkward, tongue-tied . . . and ready to fight? The sexy,

heartwarming, and hilarious "prequel" to This Heart of Mine—Susan Elizabeth
Phillips's New York Times bestselling blockbuster—It Had To Be You is an enchanting
story of two stubborn people who believe in playing for keeps.
Confessions of an Undercover Agent Charlie Spillers 2016-03-24 This true story of
an ex-Marine who fought crime as an undercover cop, a narcotics agent, and finally
a federal prosecutor spans a decade of crime fighting and narrow escapes. Charlie
Spillers dealt with a remarkable variety of career criminals, including heroin
traffickers, safecrackers, burglars, auto thieves, and members of Mafia and Mexican
drug smuggling operations. In this riveting tale, the author recounts fascinating
experiences and the creative methods he used to succeed and survive in a difficult
and sometimes extremely dangerous underworld life. As a young officer with the
Baton Rouge Police Department, ex-Marine Charlie Spillers first went undercover to
infiltrate criminal groups to gather intelligence. Working alone and often unarmed,
he constantly attempted to walk the thin line between triumph and disaster. When on
the hunt, his closest associates were safecrackers, prostitutes, and burglars. His
abilities propelled him into years of undercover work inside drug trafficking
rings. But the longer he worked, the greater the risks. His final and perhaps most
significant action in Baton Rouge was leading a battle against corruption in the
police department itself. After Baton Rouge, he joined the Mississippi Bureau of
Narcotics and for the next five years continued working undercover, from the Gulf
Coast to Memphis; and from New Orleans to Houston, Texas. He capped off a unique
career by becoming a federal prosecutor and the justice attaché for Iraq. In this
book, he shares his most intriguing exploits and exciting undercover stings,
putting readers in the middle of the action.
The President's Book of Secrets David Priess 2016-03-01 Every president has had a
unique and complicated relationship with the intelligence community. While some
have been coolly distant, even adversarial, others have found their intelligence
agencies to be among the most valuable instruments of policy and power. Since John
F. Kennedy's presidency, this relationship has been distilled into a personalized
daily report: a short summary of what the intelligence apparatus considers the most
crucial information for the president to know that day about global threats and
opportunities. This top–secret document is known as the President's Daily Brief,
or, within national security circles, simply “the Book.” Presidents have spent
anywhere from a few moments (Richard Nixon) to a healthy part of their day (George
W. Bush) consumed by its contents; some (Bill Clinton and George H. W. Bush)
consider it far and away the most important document they saw on a regular basis
while commander in chief. The details of most PDBs are highly classified, and will
remain so for many years. But the process by which the intelligence community
develops and presents the Book is a fascinating look into the operation of power at
the highest levels. David Priess, a former intelligence officer and daily briefer,
has interviewed every living president and vice president as well as more than one
hundred others intimately involved with the production and delivery of the
president's book of secrets. He offers an unprecedented window into the decision
making of every president from Kennedy to Obama, with many character–rich stories
revealed here for the first time.
An Investigation Into the Removal of Nine U.S. Attorneys in 2006 United States.
Department of Justice. Office of the Inspector General 2008
A Killer's Wife Victor Methos 2021 Fourteen years ago, prosecutor Jessica
Yardley's husband went to prison for a series of brutal murders. She's finally
created a life with her daughter and is a well-respected attorney. She's moving on.
But when a new rash of homicides has her ex-husband, Eddie, written all over them
-- the nightmares of her past come back to life.
The Home Court Advantage N. M. Silber 2013-11 Once upon a time, two lawyers fell
in love across a courtroom ... Gabrielle and Braden have fallen in love and face a
bright future together if they can just survive all of the crazy people they

encounter, like anonymous napkin droppers, UFO enthusiasts, crooked businessmen,
nude drunk drivers, and a woman who tries to break into jail. When the gavel falls
will the verdict be happily ever after? Come join the fun as the sexiest couple in
the Philadelphia Criminal Court System shares more witty banter and red hot lovin'
with a dash of mystery thrown in. The story that began with The Law of Attraction
concludes with lots of love and laughter in The Home Court Advantage. "The
hilarious and lovable ensemble is back " Cindy Meyer, The Book Enthusiast "The
perfect mix of intensity and hilarity." Lori Lockie, 50 Shades of Gabriel's
Crossfire Unscripted Destiny Book Club "This is a MUST read." Mayas Sanders,
Reading by the Book NOTICE: This book is intended for readers over the age of
eighteen.
Just the Sexiest Man Alive Julie James 2008 When she is hired to coach People's
"Sexiest Man Alive" for his role in an upcoming legal thriller, lawyer Taylor
Donovan refuses to fall for Jason Andrews's Hollywood heartthrob ways. Original.
The Coincidence of Coconut Cake Amy E. Reichert 2015-07-21 You’ve Got Mail meets
How to Eat a Cupcake in this delightful novel about a talented chef and the food
critic who brings down her restaurant—whose chance meeting turns into a delectable
romance of mistaken identities. In downtown Milwaukee, Wisconsin, Lou works
tirelessly to build her beloved yet struggling French restaurant, Luella’s, into a
success. She cheerfully balances her demanding business and even more demanding
fiancé…until the morning she discovers him in the buff—with an intern. Witty yet
gruff British transplant Al is keeping himself employed and entertained by writing
scathing reviews of local restaurants in the Milwaukee newspaper under a pseudonym.
When an anonymous tip sends him to Luella’s, little does he know he’s arrived on
the worst day of the chef’s life. The review practically writes itself: underdone
fish, scorched sauce, distracted service—he unleashes his worst. The day that Al’s
mean-spirited review of Luella’s runs, the two cross paths in a pub: Lou drowning
her sorrows, and Al celebrating his latest publication. As they chat, Al playfully
challenges Lou to show him the best of Milwaukee and she’s game—but only if they
never discuss work, which Al readily agrees to. As they explore the city’s local
delicacies and their mutual attraction, Lou’s restaurant faces closure, while Al’s
column gains popularity. It’s only a matter of time before the two fall in love…but
when the truth comes out, can Lou overlook the past to chase her future? Set in the
lovely, quirky heart of Wisconsin, The Coincidence of Coconut Cake is a charming
love story of misunderstandings, mistaken identity, and the power of food to bring
two people together. And don’t forget to check out Amy E. Reichert’s fun new novel
The Simplicity of Cider, available now!
Catalina Eddy Daniel Pyne 2017-03-07 "Daniel Pyne flips all the standards upsidedown with Catalina Eddy and in the process delivers a classic California noir —
times three. This is Pyne’s masterpiece. I guarantee no reader will go wanting.”
–Michael Connelly Times may change, but crimes never do, and neither do the people
who investigate them. A collection of three loosely connected crime novellas, each
set in a distinct era, Catalina Eddy is a gritty, hard-boiled exploration into the
immutable police underworld of Southern California. In The Big Empty, an obstinate
Los Angeles detective investigates the murder of his estranged wife while fears of
nuclear war and Communism grip the nation; in Losertown, a mid-career attorney in
San Diego chases down a legendary drug kingpin but chafes against the Reagan
Revolution policies of his new boss; and in Portuguese Bend, set in the present
day, an undercover cop is paralyzed in a gunfight but determined to solve what may
be her last case as a police officer in Long Beach. They are all, in one way or
another, stuck in dreary endless loops of love, murder, and the quest for clarity,
release, and redemption. Reminiscent of James Ellroy’s grittiness and Raymond
Chandler’s dark wit, Catalina Eddy is Daniel Pyne’s clever homage to—and skillful
deconstruction of—traditional noir storytelling. Moody, enthralling, and keenly
imagined, Catalina Eddy evokes the characters and ambiance of a singular, peculiar

landscape with cinematic flair.
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